
March 15, 2020 

Dear Hillel Community, 

 

As a follow up to my earlier statement about Hillel Milwaukee moving to an 

online learning platform as a result of the coronavirus outbreak, I wanted to 

follow up with the decision that we made to close the Hillel Milwaukee 

building until Monday, April 13th.  Our team will all be working remotely 

during this time as a measure to ensure we all stay healthy and mitigate 

spreading of the virus. We are  hard at work planning creative, fun ways to 

stay connected with you, our students, during this time and we encourage 

you to share your thoughts and suggestions too.  It is more important than 

ever that we continue to strengthen our Kehillah Kedoshah- our 

holy  community, and know that the Hillel team is here to support you in any 

way that you need.  Please note that the proverbial ‘door; is always open and 

we trust that you will reach out on ways we can be supportive.  We will be 

creating new, inventive spaces for Jewish learning, mindfulness and 

wellness,  and of course Israeli cooking!  We trust that you are stocking up 

(but leaving some toilet paper for your neighbor!), practicing social distancing 

and finding ways to stay connected with friends and family. 

 

Kol Tuv ( all good things) and we look forward to the time when we can all be 

together soon. 

 

Julie Schack 

Executive Director, Hillel Milwaukee 


